
MANZANO FOOTBALL  
PARENT MEETING  

MAY 12TH AT 6PM VIA ZOOM 
This meeting will give information on the upcoming season, 

what we know so far and any new information we have 
received on how it will be impacted by the COVID-19.   We 
know this is a difficult time, but we are all in this together 

Monarchs!  Let’s meet to share information and gather as a 
community to support each other! 

We are asking all current players and parents attend as 
well as our incoming Freshman players and parents.

PLEASE EMAIL US AT: 
manzanoftball@gmail.com 

AND REQUEST AN INVITE FOR THE MEETING. 
Or visit our Website at:  www.manzanofootball.com for more 

information. 

mailto:manzanoftball@gmail.com
http://www.manzanofootball.com
mailto:manzanoftball@gmail.com
http://www.manzanofootball.com

